
Charlotte Crockford-T

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Hello Charlotte,

I have received and reviewed the request for relief for the construction of a front porch at 93Cresswell Road.

I have completed a site inspection to confirm the location of the sewage system components. Theproposed porch construction will not encroach on the required clearaice distances to the sewagesystem components.

As such' the Building Division - sewage system Program has no concerns with the proposal.

Best Regards,

Anne Elmhirst C.p.H.l.(C), B.A.Sc., B.Sc.
Supervisor - Part 8 Sewage Systems
D_evelopment services - guiloing Division, city of Kawartha Lakes
7 05-324-941 1 ext. 1 882 www. kiwarthalakes.ca
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Anne Elmhirst
Monday, August 17, 2O2O t 0:16 AM
Charlotte Crockford-Toomey
D20-2020-O2O - 93 Cresswell Rd


